
The Twenty First Sunday in Ordinary Time  - 27th August 2023 

 
 
 
 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those whose 
anniversaries occur at this time.    May they all Rest in Peace   

Eucharistic Minister:  Sixmilebridge  next  weekend.                                        
Saturday Team A  Sunday Team D 
 

Mass or Holy Communion Liturgy 10 a.m.          
Tuesday to Friday  
 
Parish/Pastoral Council Meeting on August 30th at 
7 p.m. in the Parochial Hall. 

 
Congratulations! to all students who received 
Leaving Cert results during the week. We pray that the 
Spirit of God will guide them in the choices they make. 
 

A quote …. “Everybody is a genius. But if you judge a fish 
by its ability to climb a tree, it will live its whole life be-

lieving that it is stupid.” (Albert Einstein)  
                

BE the person that no matter where you go or who you’re 
with, you add value to the lives of those around you.  

Parish Office 

Tues - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat.  26th  
 
Sun. 27th 
 
 
Sat.  2nd  
Sun. 3rd 

  7.00 p.m. 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 
  7.00 p.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

Mary, Esther, Nancy + John  
O’Callaghan 
Nancy Carey (Months Mind) 
Paddy Frost 
Deirdre O’Brien 
John O’Brien 
Ita Tangney  
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Killaloe Diocese Autumn Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
takes place from 2nd to 7th  October.   €780 full board.      
Limited seats available. Booking to Joe Walsh Tours 89     
Harcourt Street Dublin 2 D02WY88  Tel: 01-2410800  
www.joewalshtours.ie 
 

Anam Cara Galway, the organisation that supports     
bereaved parents, is holding it's monthly Parent Evening 
for bereaved parents on Wednesday 6th September at 
7:15pm in the Clayton Hotel, Briarhill, Galway. This 
event is free and open to all bereaved parents regard-
less of the age your child died, the circumstances of 
their death, or whether their death was recent or not. 
We also offer a free online service, for more info call us 
on 01 4045378  
 
The West Clare Challenge will take place on Saturday, 
September 9 @ 10 am and participants will cycle through 
West Clare along the Wild Atlantic Way. Suitable for cyclists 
with varying abilities. Cyclists can choose from two routes - 
90km (e-bike friendly) and 130km.  The registration fee is 40 
EUR. 
All monies raised will go to the Light House Project under the 
West Clare Mental Health Association. The West Clare      
Cycling Club Youth Development Fund is raising funds to   
develop a year-round traffic-free outdoor cycling track, a first 
of its kind in West Clare, with a specific focus on youth       
involvement and development. 

To register, visit https://www.westclarechallenge.ie.  
 

 
If you have an illness, disability or any extra support needs 
and would like some help to find work, EmployAbility Clare 
can assist you.   For further information, contact Karen on 
(065) 6844007 or email info@employabilityclare.ie or log on to 
www.employabilityclare.ie  
 
  

THE BURREN RAMBLE 2023  The waters and the 
wild of the Burren are calling to everyone to come on out on 
Sunday 3 September for the Burren Ramble in aid of the RNLI       
Lifeboats. Base camp is in the heart of the Caher Valley for 
parking at 11am. This route for parking is up by the Caher river 
and St Patrick’s church in Fanore. The 8km ramble leaves at 
12 noon.  Bring suitable walking and weather gear. Information 
from 0876260301. All proceeds to the RNLI Lifeboats.  

Sale of Work                                                    
Sunday 27th August 1 - 4 pm  

in Bridge Active Building, Shannon Road. 
Lots of items for Sale - Raffle on the day. 

Please support. All are welcome to follow us on our 
new Facebook page “BridgeActive” 

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto: 
Numbers drawn  2   13   19   30 

New Jackpot  €11,700 
 

Annual Coffee Day for Hospice Movement takes 
place this year on 21st September.  Pat Lonergan and 

friends will host the Coffee Morning in the Parochial Hall 
from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Please support a worthy cause. 

 
 
 

As part of Palliative Care Week 2023, All Ireland Institute 
of Hospice and Palliative Care is calling on people in Clare to be-
come better informed and to have conversations with friends and 
family about the benefits of palliative care.  The campaign reaches 
its milestone tenth year this Autumn, and will take place from 10 to 
16 September. 
Palliative Care Week 2023 aims to educate people across the island 
of Ireland about the positive impact that palliative care can have on 
quality of life and to encourage them to learn more about the ser-
vices available, should they need them in the future. 
This year’s theme is   ..‘Living for Today, Planning for Tomorrow’  

Readers of the Word  
 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 
 
We are currently in the process of putting a rota       
together for Readers at Masses in Sixmilebridge and 
Kilmurry.  We welcome anyone who would like to be 
involved in this ministry to please contact us. 
Sixmilebridge -  Parish Office 
Kilmurry -          Contact AnneMarie  086 2747067 
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